
 

July 19, 2016 

 

Dear NBWDC, 

 Did you know California Women Lead launched a brand new 
website along with a new database? 

 Did you know that we have enhanced the benefits of being a 
member of California Women Lead? 

 Did you know that it is because of our diverse statewide 
membership, of women AND men, we are continuing to make 
progress to ENGAGE * EMPOWER * ELECT women in 
California? 

 Did you know we are gearing up for not only an exciting rest 
of 2016, but will be launching new programs and events in 
2017 and beyond? 

We wanted to reach out to you personally and ask you to join 
our growing statewide network for women leaders from the 
private and public sectors. The Board of Directors is very 
appreciative of your support in our mission to ENGAGE 
* EMPOWER * ELECT and hopes you will consider joining 
the organization today.  
 
Your investment allows California Women Lead to continue our 
successful appointments trainings, which resulted in 50% of Governor 
Brown's appointees being women - from ALL political parties. Your 
investment helps us connect with our members though our statewide 
outreach plan that will include on-line trainings, webinars and 
leadership discussions. Your investment gives California Women Lead 
the opportunity to offer events, trainings and educational opportunities 
as we work to empower more women to serve in elected and appointed 
office or become leaders in their professions and communities. 

We hope you will consider investing in California Women Lead today 
by visiting our NEW secure website at www.cawomenlead.org.  

If you chose not to join and support our mission, would you let us 
know why? We value your input and want to improve the programs 
offered by California Women Lead.  

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us 
directly at 916-551-1920 or by email at admin@cawomenlead.org.  

Thank you again for your support and we hope to see you at a 
California Women Lead event soon! 

Sincerely, 
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Cassandra Pye                        Rachel Michelin 
President                                Chief Executive Office 

PS - Be sure to check out the CA Women Lead State Board of 
Directors! Great group of women working to move the organization 
forward! 
 
Click here to view our Membership Opportunities. 
 
Click here to view our upcoming and past events.
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California Women Lead is a nonpartisan 
501c3 non-profit organization (tax ID 51-
0184448). As such we do not endorse or 
contribute to political candidates. Our goal is 
to empower women to seek their full 
leadership potential through education, 
training and network development.    
  
  

 

  Members attend events for  
FREE or at a discounted rate.  

Join or Renew today! 

 


